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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

C790

QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE
(Of which some notice has been given)

Tuesday, 12 August 2014

Hon Robin Chapple to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister
for Lands.

1. Have any goats been imported on to any of the following stations to
enhance their breeding stock over the past 15 years: Quobba,
Gnaraloo, Waroorra, Cardabia or Ningaloo?

2. If yes to (1), please provide details of which station, how many
goats, in which year/s and how many goats.

I thank the Han. Member for some notice of this question.

1. Unknown. Neither the Department of Lands nor the Pastoral Lands Board
maintain records in relation to the importation of livestock, including goats.

2. Not applicable.
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